
Coming Soon !

For updates, email literature@aa.org  with the subject line: 
“Interested in Call for Stories - Trans Pamphlet.”

The Trustees’ Literature Committee of Alcoholics
Anonymous is preparing to announce a call for

recovery stories from transgender, non-binary,
genderqueer, Two-Spirit, transsexual, and gender non-

conforming A.A. members in the U.S. and Canada. 

A.A. for the Transgender
Alcoholic

 for the pamphlet 
A Call for Stories

mailto:literature@aa.org

